
 
 
 
 
 
August 17, 2006 
Electronic Bulletin No. 799 
RE: Changes to our Upcoming General Rate Increase 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Due to changing market conditions, Pacer Stacktrain is making the following changes to our 
General Rate Increase originally announced in Stack Facts No. 787 dated July 20, 2006 and 
further clarified in Stack Facts No. 791 dated July 31, 2006.  If not specifically mentioned below, 
September 3, 2006 will remain the effective date of the increase. 
 

• All traffic moving to any ramps in Mexico will be exempted from the increase entirely. 
 

• All traffic moving from northern CA ramps (OAK, SAC or SCK) will be exempted from 
the increase entirely.   

 
• The effective date of the 6% increase from southern CA origin ramps (CDY, LAX, SAN) 

and the Salt Lake City, UT ramp will be postponed until September 17, 2006. 
 
If you have any questions, we're here to help.  Please consult your Pacer Stacktrain Business 
Development Representative with any questions. 
 
We appreciate you business. 
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